
NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Special
Called Meeting of the Asheville City Board of Education
scheduled for Friday, January 21, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. has

been canceled due to the potential of winter weather.

The meeting will be rescheduled for Friday, January 28,
2022, at 9:00 a.m.


